
8-ds-05045-Precinct Changes  

NOTICE OF MUNICIPAL PRECINCT CHANGES  

Pursuant to O.C.G.A. § 21-2- 260 b, “The governing authority of each municipality 

shall determine and establish the number and boundaries of municipal voting 

precincts in accordance with the provisions of this article. Insofar as practicable, 

the precincts shall be the same as those for state and county elections”. Notice is 

hereby given that Douglas County Board of Elections and Registration in 

conjunction with the Municipality of the City of Douglasville intends to merge 

county, state and municipal precincts voting locations into a single location. The 

public is hereby informed that going forward their municipal and county precincts 

will be housed in the same location. Any voters that are affected by these changes 

will be receiving a new precinct card in the following weeks. If you have questions 

about your precinct voting location, please feel free to visit www.mvp.sos.ga.gov 

after September 17th to verify changes. 

This 11th day of August 2018 

Milton Kidd  

Elections Director 


